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(Typewritten) (To Dr. John W. Churchman)

7, Norham Gardens, Oxford,
November3rd, 1905.

Dear Churchman:

I was so glad to hear from you. I enclose a letter of intro-

duction to Strimpell, also one to Hertls.
You must came here on your way back next year. It would be such a

pleasure to see you. I have received the sumptuous reprints from the graduates.
What a remarkable record of work they are!

Sincerely yours,

W Osler.

(Letter referring to a year's study in Breslau as voluntary assistant in Garré's
clinic: JoWoCo)



